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On October 8, 2020, the U.S. Department of Justice (“DOJ”) released the

publication “Cryptocurrency: An Enforcement Framework,” (“Framework”) which described emerging

threats and enforcement challenges associated with cryptocurrency. DOJ’s Cyber-Digital Task Force

produced the Framework to highlight important relationships DOJ has built with other domestic and

international regulatory and enforcement partners, and its strategic response to address emerging

issues concerning cryptocurrency and the “blockchain” or “distributed ledger” technology underlying

it.  The Framework’s stated goal is to ensure that cryptocurrencies and associated technologies are

safe and do not imperil public safety or national security. While DOJ explicitly recognizes

cryptocurrency’s potential in the Framework, it also outlines both threats and illicit opportunities that

cryptocurrency provides for nefarious actors.

For a full discussion of the Framework, please refer to this BCLP client alert co-authored by Ashley

Ebersole, Ben Saul, Mark Sere and Jason Semmes.
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https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/insights/doj-releases-framework-for-cryptocurrency-enforcement.html
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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